
 

Cumbria County Council  

 

 

 

 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN THE 

OVERNIGHT SHORT BREAKS 

STAKEHOLDER EVENT 

 

 

on Tuesday 11th May 2pm to 4pm, via Teams  

 

 

By attending the event you will:  

•  Find out about our vision for the future of our   

Overnights Short Breaks Service and how    

you can be part of it 

•  Find out more about the tendering process    

and the timelines for procurement* 

•  Have a chance to ask questions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To book your place, please email: 

Alice.Clague2@cumbria.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

*Stakeholders are not required to attend this event to be considered for any future tendering process.  



Cumbria County Council  

 

 

 

Background information   
Cumbria County Council is looking to engage with existing and potential providers and stakeholders 

to discuss the future delivery of Overnight Short Breaks for Children with Disabilities.   

 

The purpose of the day is to give suppliers the chance to ask questions and to find out more about 

our co-produced vision for the future of the service in Cumbria.  

 

Short Breaks for Children with Disabilities is a statutory service.   

 

The current Programme is delivered via 3 homes across Cumbria:  

•    North (Carlisle & Eden) - 21 Huntley Avenue, Penrith  

•    South (Barrow & South Lakeland) - Hart Street, Ulverston  

•    West (Allerdale & Copeland) - The Elms, Workington   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To book your place, please email: 

Alice.Clague2@cumbria.gov.uk 

 

 

 
 

Overnight  

Short Breaks   
Service 


